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SHADE TREE COMMITTEE MINUTES
November 10, 2015
The meeting was called to order at 7:30 p.m.  Committee members present were Steve Zaikowski, Jan Godek, Pat Mills, Charlie Parke and Rob Sikorski.  
OLD BUSINESS
Kenneth Zaroni – Candour Court - Brittany Hills Homeowners Association
By memo dated October 26, 2015, we recommended tree species and provided planting specifications. 

2015-2019 Community Forestry Management Plan
Washington Township submitted the revised management plan to the New Jersey Forestry Service on October 27, 2015.
Ash Tree Inventory
We expect to have the inventory of thirty township streets containing ash street trees by our December 8 meeting.  The inventory will be given to the Department of Public Works.  We discussed the possibility of an outreach to township residents residing on the above-mentioned streets, to ensure they are aware they have ash trees on their streets and to provide further information on the Emerald Ash Borer.
Douglas Marstella - 35 Chancellor Way
Regarding the diseased/dead tree in question, it had not been inspected yet as inspection was postponed at Toll Bros.’ request.  Steve said it is possible the tree is on Toll Bros.’ list of trees to be replaced.  Steve will inspect it.
NEW BUSINESS
Joanne McGrath – North Ridge Drive
Steve inspected the trees and found roots growing on top of the soil surface, and advised Scott Frech of same.  Scott sent an e-mail to Ms. McGrath advising Steve inspected the trees and believes the root issue is due to a lack of topsoil put in place by the developer.  Steve will speak with Scott and then respond to Ms. McGrath.

2016 Shade Tree Committee Budget
Steve will attend the November 11 Township work session to discuss our 2016 budget request and shade tree replacement program.

New Jersey Shade Tree Federation Annual Conference

Steve attended the October 23-24 Conference and gave a report about information he received.

NEXT MEETING
The December meeting will be held on Tuesday, December 8, 2015.
The meeting was adjourned at 8:45 p.m.

Jan Godek, Recording Secretary
